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August 22, 2019 
 
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
Attn: Mr. Patrick Lennberg 
1313 Sherman St., Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
Re:  TR No. 05 Extension Request, for Pueblo East (M1986-015) from August 26, 2019 to 
October 18, 2019 
 
Continental Materials Corp. submitted a TR to modify the Ground Water Monitoring Program 
for the Pueblo East Pit, File No. M1986-015.  In your adequacy response, the items numbered 
two through 5 and number seven, will take some time to obtain the information.  The individual 
responsible for monitoring the site is no longer with the company.  In addition, his duties were 
assigned to another person.  That person is recovering from an operation and will not be back to 
work for a bit.  I will attempt to get the information as soon as possible and address your 
questions. 
 
We appreciate the DRMS granting the additional time. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
H. Bruce Humphries 
Regulatory Permits Management, Inc. 
Consultant for Castle Aggregates/Continental Materials Corp. 
  
Cc:  Jerald Schnabel 

Castle Aggregates  


